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9th March, 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 Students 
 
Please find enclosed your son/daughter’s latest report. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during the recent options choices that 
your son/daughter has had to make for their GCSE's. We hope to be able to confirm the final option 
choices before the end of this term. 
 
Having been in charge of Year 9 for just over half a year, I am pleased with the progress they are 
making. There are lots of success stories from both within and outside of College such as increasing 
academic levels, sporting successes & many personal achievements. However, the pupil’s independent 
learning, behaviour and work ethic is still an area which we need to develop together. In order to achieve 
this, I am currently undertaking book looks to check the levels of work completed in lessons.  
 
I would also like to remind you of the upcoming Fashion Show on Wednesday 19th April at 7.00 pm. We 
are still looking for models to assist us with the evening, so if you are interested please contact 
r.hillier@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk.  
 
 
Please feel free to contact any of the Year 9 Tutors or myself if you have any queries, as detailed below: 

Year Team Contacts: 

Ms N Read Head of Year 9 n.read@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
Mrs S Brown & 
Mrs N Sealey 

9B s.brown@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
n.sealey@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 

Mrs C Allman 9D c.allman@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
Ms S Pendle 9DA s.pendle@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
Mrs R Squire & 
Mr M Hillman 

9F r.squire@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
m.hillman@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 

Mrs C Alford & 
Mrs J Parker 

9FA c.alford@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
j.parker@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 

Mr R Corkell 9G r.corkell@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
Mr J Allso 9T j.allso@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 
Mrs R Hillier HoY Admin r.hillier@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr N Read 
Head of Year 9 
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